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March 1, 2022 

Andy Azcarraga 
M.A. Concrete Construction, Inc. 
2323 River Road 
Grand Junction, CO 81505 
 

RE:   Permit No.  M-2009-035, 32.5 Road Gravel Pit, Proposed Bond Calculation- Extension Request 
Approval  

Dear Mr. Azcarraga: 

On December 22, 2021 the Colorado Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) updated its 
reclamation cost estimate for the above mentioned site. The estimate, including changes made from 
previous calculations, was provided for M.A. Concrete Construction, Inc. to review and provide 
feedback.  The Division requested that feedback on this calculation be received by February 28, 2022 
otherwise an increase in the noticed amount would follow.  On February 28, 2022 the Division received 
an extension request to allow for more time to obtain accurate dimensions which can’t be done with 
winter conditions.  

Your extension request is approved for an additional 30 days. Required corrective action documentation 
is due by March 31, 2022.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Rm 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver CO 
80216. Direct contact can be made by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext. 8183 or via email at amy.yeldell@ 
state.co.us 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:   
Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 

http://mining.state.co.us/

